
AQUA. 

April 18, 2024 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunstan, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 

Via Electronic Delivery 
Re: W-218, Sub 551 

Northgate, Wake County 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 

Pursuant to Commission Order filed in Docket No. W-218, Sub 551, this letter is 
to provide further clarification to the letter of filed in this docket on April 9, 2014. The 
letter is to serve as notice on March 27, 2024, Aqua has received final payment pursuant 
to the Northgate agreement with Lear Corporation and the Town of Fuquay-Varina to 
satisfy all closing requirements. 

If the Commission or Public Staff should have any questions concerning this 
matter, please contact me at 919-653-6963 or bdbrantley@aquaamerica.com 

Sincerely, 

Barbara D. Brantley 
New Business Coordinator 

cc: Megan Jost, Charlie Baldwin, David Drooz 
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